2024年度 入学試験

国際コース

B日程

英語

解答について

- 1 マークシート方式解答欄、記述式解答欄ともに受験番号はすでに印刷されています。自分の受験番号であることを確認し、マークシート方式解答欄に出身中学、氏名を記入しなさい。
- 2 記述 と記載されている問題は、記述式解答欄に解答しなさい。
- 3 それ以外は、マークシート方式解答欄に解答しなさい。解答に当たっては、 各問題について正しい解答を選び、その番号を該当する問題番号の解答欄に マークしなさい。

例えば 2 (1) C の正解が ④ の場合、解答欄に次のようにマークしなさい。

問題番号				角	4	2	\$	椎	ij			
	思 钳	75	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	0
2	(1)	С	1	2	(3)	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0

もし、まちがってマークした場合には、プラスチック消しゴムで **あとが残らないように** 確実に消しなさい。

京都先端科学大学附属高等学校

- (a) 1 Her hometown.
 - ② She visited her family.
 - 3 She went to a restaurant with her friends.
 - 4 She went hiking.
- (b) ① Mark has the history textbook.
 - 2 They have a history test tomorrow.
 - ③ Tom has the history textbook.
 - 4 Kate has the history textbook.
- (c) ① Because they are in a restaurant.
 - ② Two people ordered food.
 - 3 A meat pie.
 - 4 Chicken Alfredo pasta.
- (d) ① She walked to school with him.
 - ② She borrowed a pen from him.
 - 3 John will come to school in the morning.
 - 4 They will meet for lunch.
- (e) ① In English class.
 - ② In math class.
 - 3 By email.
 - 4 Leave it on the teacher's desk in class before 8 o'clock.

問2 英文の後に2つ質問があります。その質問の答として最も適切なものをそれぞれ1つずつ 選び、番号をマークしなさい。英文と質問は2度ずつ読まれます。

(a) Question 1

- ① Because of the view from the top.
- 2 Because of the heavy backpacks.
- 3 Because of the difficult area.
- 4 Because of the long time it took.

Question 2

- ① A few hours.
- ② 10 hours.
- 3 They walked to the top.
- 4 2 days.

(b) Question 1

- ① Next Friday.
- ② An art museum.
- 3 Downtown Osaka.
- 4 The Natural History Museum.

Question 2

- ① They will make displays.
- 2 They will learn a lot.
- They will go there next Friday.
- 4 They will have a great time making history.

(c) Question 1

- ① Because she was an inventor of the first electric lamp.
- ② Because she loved collecting lamps as a hobby.
- 3 Because she would help soldiers late at night, carrying a light.
- 4 Because she was known for her beautiful lamp designs.

Question 2

- 1 It's the day she died.
- ② It's the day she was born.
- ③ It's the day she founded her nursing school.
- 4 It's the day she received her first nursing award.

2

Maria and Luke are talking about two famous kinds of trees in Brazil.

Maria: Fifty percent of Brazil is covered in forest. There are two kinds of famous Brazilian trees, the Brazilwood tree and the Brazil nut tree.

Luke: Now I know about Brazil nuts but I've never heard of the Brazilwood tree. Is that an *Amazon rainforest tree?

Maria: No, Luke, it's a tree that grew along the *coast of Brazil hundreds of years ago. It was very popular with the early *Portuguese explorers.

Luke: You said "grew," so does that mean it's (A) extinct?

Maria: No, we can still see them, but there are not so many Brazilwood trees now as in the past. The trees were cut down because they produced a wonderful red *dye. Because the trees were so important at that time, the country's name comes from the tree.

Luke: Ah. I didn't know that.

Maria: Actually, Brazil is the only country *named after a tree.

Luke: Next is the Brazil nut tree. Where did that name come from?

Maria: The Brazil nut tree is named after the country.

Luke: Is that an Amazon rainforest tree?

Maria: Yes, it is, and it's one of the biggest. It grows up to 50 meters tall.

Luke: That's tall.

Maria: The *trunk of the tree is very tall, and the *branches are near the top, and the fruit, which has the nuts in, is at the top of the tree. And the fruit is the size of a baseball . . .

Luke: Wow.

Maria: It *weighs two kilos and that falls from up to 50 meters. It falls at 80 km/hr.

Luke: So you don't want to be (B) the tree when that happens.

Maria: No, of course not. The trees can live for 500 years, and there are some trees that are 1,000 years old.

Luke: Wow, very old.

Maria: And in one year, one Brazil nut tree can produce over 100 kg of nuts.

Luke: Mm, that's a lot. So it's called the Brazil nut tree, is it only found in Brazil?

Maria: No, it's found in the Amazon rainforest, and the Amazon rainforest covers many countries.

The country that **exports the most Brazil nuts is Bolivia. But it's only grown around the Amazon.

Luke: Oh. That's interesting.

[注] Amazon rainforest アマゾンの熱帯雨林(の) coast 海岸
 Portuguese explorer ポルトガルの探検家 dye 染料
 name . . . after ~ ~にちなんで・・・を名づける trunk (木の) 幹
 branch 枝 weigh 重さがある export 輸出する

問 1 What does (A) extinct mean?

- 1 gone
- ② cut down
- 3 growing
- 4 tall

問2 Which can be put in (B)?

- (1) in
- ② on
- 3 under
- 4 over

問3 What is not true about the Brazilwood tree?

- 1 It is not an Amazon rainforest tree.
- 2 Early Portuguese explorers loved it.
- ③ There are more Brazilwood trees than before.
- 4 Red color was made from the tree.

問4 What is true about the Brazil nut tree?

- ① The tree grows up to 500 meters tall.
- 2 The fruit falls at 100 km/hr.
- ③ It produces less than 100 kg of nuts.
- ④ It grows all over the Amazon rainforest.

問5 Which did Maria say?

- ① The Brazilwood tree was loved by Spanish people.
- ② The Brazil nut tree is the only tall tree in Brazil.
- 3 The fruit of the Brazil nut tree grows in the middle of the tree.
- ④ Some Brazil nut trees live twice as long as others.

問題は次のページに続きます。

次の英文を読み、各問に答えなさい。

3

Sharks are *cold-blooded like most fish. (A) Their body *temperature ${ }$ according to / ② around / ③ the water / ④ changes / ⑤ them ${ }$. Most sharks stay near the ocean's surface where it is warmer. But, *scalloped hammerhead sharks dive deep into the cold parts of the ocean for food. Scientists from a university in Hawaii found that these sharks don't use their (B) gills and stop *breathing to stay warm.

 $(C) \frac{\text{The scientists } \{ \textcircled{1} \text{ on } / \textcircled{2} \text{ in } / \textcircled{3} \text{ put } / \textcircled{4} \text{ scalloped hammerhead sharks } / \textcircled{5} \text{ special sensors } \} }{\text{Hawaii.}}$ This helped them record the shark's body heat and the water temperature around it. They could also check how deep the shark swam.

The sharks went deep diving many times. They dove about 800m to waters that were 5 degrees Celsius (°C). There, the sharks ate for about four minutes. Then, they returned to the surface. The shark's body stayed warm while diving. It only cooled when the shark came closer to the surface.

The scientists had a *theory. The sharks stopped heat *loss by closing their gills. Going upward, they opened their gills to breathe again. So, their body cooled as they got closer to the surface.

Research from 2015 *confirmed this. The video showed the sharks swimming into very deep water with their gills closed. But, their gills were open at the water's surface.

This *behavior mostly helps these sharks. But *deep-sea mining, *habitat loss and *overfishing can put them in danger.

[注] cold-blooded 変温動物の temperature 温度 scalloped hammerhead shark アカシュモクザメ breathe 呼吸する theory 仮説 loss 消失 confirm 確認する behavior 行動 deep-sea mining 深海採鉱 habitat 生息地 overfishing 乱獲

- 問1 下線部(A)が「彼らの体温は彼らの周囲の海水によって変わる。」という意味になるように { 内の語句を並べかえたとき、3番目と5番目に来るものを1つずつ選び、番号をマークしなさい。
- 問2 下線部(C)が「科学者たちはハワイのアカシュモクザメに特殊なセンサーを取り付けた。」という意味になるように { 内の語句を並べかえたとき、3番目と5番目に来るものを1つずつ選び、番号をマークしなさい。
- 問3 各問の答として最も適当なものを1つずつ選び、番号をマークしなさい。
 - (a) What are (B) gills used for?
 - ① To breathe.
 - ② To eat.
 - ③ To find food.
 - 4 To dive deep.
 - (b) When did the scalloped hammerhead sharks' bodies cool?
 - ① When they dove deep.
 - ② When they ate food.
 - 3 When they returned to the surface.
 - 4 They kept warm all the time.
 - (c) What is not the reason why the scalloped hammerhead sharks are in danger?
 - ① Because humans are taking some metal in the deep sea.
 - 2 Because humans are overfishing in the deep sea.
 - 3 Because they are losing places to live in.
 - 4 Because coastal waters are getting colder.
 - (d) Which title is the best for the passage?
 - ① Hammerhead sharks eating food in the deep sea
 - 2 Hammerhead sharks stopping breathing to keep warm
 - 3 Sharks keeping their bodies cool
 - 4 Sharks staying near the ocean's surface

次の英文を読み、各問に答えなさい。

4

Cup ramen serves as a perfect food when disasters happen. It is easy to send and can be made (1). In 2013, when Typhoon Haiyan hit the Philippines, (2) 40 million people were *affected. They needed food quickly. They were *comforted by 50 million cups of hot noodles. After *the Great East Japan Earthquake, people in the disaster areas had to survive the cold winter in *shelters. They were given cup ramen by volunteers. The hot and tasty cup ramen warmed them up and "*revived" them.

Have you ever thought how cup ramen is made? This *product has many clever ideas in it.

The noodles are put in the middle of the cup. Do you know why it is made in this way? It allows the hot water to *spread through the noodles *evenly. Then they all become (3) and tasty.

When hot water is poured in, tasty vegetables, egg, and meat float to the surface like magic. These *ingredients are made by "freeze drying." Cup ramen was the first product to use this process for food.

These are just two of the many clever ideas used in cup ramen. It is not (4) that cup ramen is called one of the greatest *inventions from Japan.

The idea for "Instant ramen" started in the 1940s. It was a time when many Japanese people *suffered from hunger. In Osaka, a man named Ando Momofuku saw long lines of people at ramen shops. "If ramen becomes easy to cook at home, then many people will feel happy," he thought.

"If the noodles are dried, they can be kept for a long time. It would be a wonderful instant food," he thought. But he couldn't understand how to dry them well. One day, his wife was cooking tempura. He got an *inspiration. He fried boiled noodles in hot oil. This was an important step in making his dream come true.

"Instant ramen" soon spread over the country. Later, in the 1970s, he *hit upon the idea of (5) instant ramen into a cup. So, people could enjoy hot and tasty ramen anywhere. These days, over 100 *billion cups are eaten every year by people all over the world.

[注] affect 影響を与える comfort 安心させる the Great East Japan Earthquake 東日本大震災 revive 復活させる shelter 避難所 product 製品 spread 広がる invention 発明 evenly 均一に ingredient 材料 suffer from \sim アイデアを思いつく inspiration ひらめき hit upon the idea billion 10億

問 1	空	听 (1	$)\sim (5)$	に入る最も適切な	語を下の語群から	選び、番号をマークしな
	さい	, 1 °					
	(1)	① slow	② slowly	③ easy	4 easily
	(2)	① over	② in	③ to	④ on
	(3)	① hard	② bitter	③ soft	④ bad
	(4)	① wonderful	② surprising	③ good	(4) important
	(5)	① puts	2 put	3 putting	④ to put

- 問2 本文の内容と一致する文を3つ選び、番号をマークしなさい。ただし、順序は問いません。
 - ① Volunteers gave cup ramen to people in the disaster areas after the Great East Japan Earthquake.
 - ② Cup ramen is a food you can buy only at convenience stores.
 - 3 The noodles are put on the bottom of the cup.
 - 4 Ingredients such as vegetables, egg, and meat are already included in cup ramen.
 - ⑤ Cup ramen is called one of the world's greatest inventions of this century.
 - 6 Ando wanted the noodles to be dried, and his wife told him how to do it.
 - (7) Frying boiled noodles in hot oil was an important step in making wonderful instant food.
 - 8 These days, over 100 billion cups are eaten by Japanese people.

5

次の () 内の語 (句) を並べかえ、日本語の意味に合うように英文を完成させなさい。その時、() 内で3番目と5番目にくる語 (句) の番号をマークしなさい。ただし、文頭に来る語も小文字で書かれています。

問1 トムとケンは幼なじみです。

Tom and Ken have (1 each / 2 known / 3 were / 4 since they / 5 children / 6 other).

問2 日本では多くの人が2月14日にチョコレートを友達にあげます。

Many people (① chocolates / ② their friends / ③ give / ④ February 14 / ⑤ in / ⑥ on) Japan.

問3 英語でケンに手紙を書くことは私には難しい。

(1) a letter / 2) Ken in / 3) to / 4) writing / 5) is / 6) English) difficult for me.

問4 大雨のせいで、メアリーは昨日学校に遅刻した。

Mary (1 late / 2 because / 3 was / 4 school / 5 for / 6 yesterday) of the heavy rain.

問5 太郎は弟の面倒を見るように母親に言われた。

Taro (1) told /2) take care of /3) was /4 by /5 to /6 his brother) his mother.

問6 どの映画をあなたは見たいですか?

Which (1) do /2 to /3 want /4 you /5 movie /6 watch)?

	英文の() なさい。	内に入れるのに最	:も適切な語 (句) を	(①~④から1つ選び、その番号をマー
問 1	"() go a	and see a movie ton	ight?" "Yes, let's.	"
		_	_	4 Shall we
問2	Ken is a good	() of Englis	h.	
	① speak	② speaking	③ speaker	④ spoken
問3	The ()	is Ken.		
	① watching T	V boy	2 boy written	a letter
	3 sitting boy	in the chair	4 boy playing	the guitar
問4	The guide () was a kind bo	oy.	
	① I was shown	n around	2 which show	ed me around
	③ who I was s	showed around	4 who showed	me around
問5	() you]	like some orange ju	ice?	
	① Are	② Have	③ Must	④ Would
問6	Tom (the ball in the mat	ch two days ago.	
	① hit	2 hitting	3 have hit	(4) is hit
問7	() my s	tay in Japan, I visit	ted Kyoto.	
	① During	② When	③ Because	4 While
問8	Kyoto is () in Japan.		
	① one of most	famous city	② one of most	famous cities
	③ one of the r	most famous city	4 one of the n	nost famous cities
問9	My mother was	s angry () tl	he news.	
	① hear	② to hear	3 heard	4 hears
問10	I don't like my	y car but I like ().	
	① its	② their	③ theirs	4 they

Flight Schedule



		*D /	D / A	D / A	*Seat Av		
Flight		*Departure/Arrival City	Dep./Arri. Date	Dep./Arri. Time	Business Class	Economy Class	Notes
201	Dep.	Tokyo	March 20	11:50	4		
301	Arri.	Los Angeles	March 20	06:10	4		e
202	Dep.	Tokyo	March 20	17:55	×	8	
303	Arri.	Los Angeles	March 20	10:50		8	p, e
205	Dep.	Tokyo	March 20	18:25		1	
305	Arri.	Los Angeles	March 20	12:45		1	
302	Dep.	Los Angeles	March 27	10:30	2	×	
302	Arri.	Tokyo	March 28	15:30	2	^	p, e
204	Dep.	Los Angeles	March 27	11:50	3		_
304	Arri.	Tokyo	March 28	16:40	3	O	e
206	Dep.	Los Angeles	March 27	14:05		7	
306 Arri.		Tokyo	March 28 17:25			7	p, e

○ : Ten or more seats **available 1-9 : Number of available seats × : No seats available

p: You can carry pets on these flights. (See *policies below)

e: An *electrical outlet is available in each seat for laptop computers, etc.

Policies on pets:

- 1. Passengers traveling with pets must *inform the airline before their flight.
- 2. Only birds, cats and dogs are *permitted.
- 3. Birds, dogs, and cats must be over the age of 8 weeks.

[注] Departure (Dep.) / Arrival (Arri.) 出発/到着

Seat Availability空席状況available空席の、利用可能なpolicy規則electrical outletコンセントinform知らせるpermit許可する

- 問1 The Suzuki family a father, a mother and two children will take a trip from Tokyo to Los Angeles. They plan to leave on March 20 and return on March 28, and they want to take their three-year-old poodle with them. Which flights can they use?
 - Flight 303 and Flight 302
 - 2 Flight 303 and Flight 306
 - 3 Flight 301 and Flight 304
 - 4 Flight 301 and Flight 306
- 問2 Mr. Ohara, a businessman, wants to travel from Tokyo to Los Angeles by economy class at the end of March. He can't leave Tokyo before 14:00 on March 20. He may also need a power supply for his computer during the flight. Which flight should he use?
 - ① Flight 301
 - ② Flight 303
 - ③ Flight 304
 - 4 Flight 305
- 問3 Which of these animals can travel by air from March 20 to March 28?
 - A cat which is a month old
 - 2 A rabbit which is eight years old
 - 3 A bird which is seven weeks old
 - 4 A dog which will be eight weeks old on March 19

8

副述 Many people often play sports or go to the gym. Why is it important to do exercise? Please give examples and write as much as you can.

問題は以上です。

2024 年度入試 B 日程 英語リスニング 放送原稿

- | 1 | リスニング問題: 音声を聞いて、問に答えなさい。
- 問1 会話の後に質問があります。その答として最も適切なものを1つ選び、その番号をマーク しなさい。問題は2度ずつ読まれます。
- (a) A: Hi, Mary. How was your weekend?
 - B: It was great! I went hiking with some friends. How about you, Peter?
 - A: I visited my family back in my hometown.
 - B: Did you stay that night?
 - A: Yes, I did.

Question: What did Mary do at the weekend?

- ① Her hometown.
- ② She visited her family.
- ③ She went to a restaurant with her friends.
- 4 She went hiking.
- (b) A: Kate, can I borrow your textbook for the history test tomorrow?
 - B: Sorry, Mark. I lent it to Tom yesterday.
 - A: Oh, no problem. I'll ask Tom then.
 - B: You should use your own.

Question: Who has Kate's history textbook?

- ① Mark has the history textbook.
- 2 They have a history test tomorrow.
- ③ Tom has the history textbook.
- 4 Kate has the history textbook.
- (c) A: Are you ready to order?
 - B: Yes, I'll have the Chicken Alfredo pasta.
 - A: And for your sister, sir?
 - B: She will have the meat pie, please.

Question: What did he order for his sister?

- ① Because they are in a restaurant.
- ② Two people ordered food.
- 3 A meat pie.
- 4 Chicken Alfredo pasta.
- (d) A: Hi, Mike. Did you see John this morning?
 - B: I think I saw him walking to school.
 - A: OK, thanks. I have science class with him and I need to return his pen which he lent me.
 - B: Yes, he will be there. I will meet him for lunch at the cafeteria.

Question: Why does she want to see John?

- ① She walked to school with him.
- ② She borrowed a pen from him.
- ③ John will come to school in the morning.
- 4 They will meet for lunch.
- (e) A: Remember to hand in the English homework by 8 p.m. next Monday night.
 - B: Should we email it to you?
 - A: Yes, not in class but emailing is OK.
 - B: OK, no problem.

Question: How should the students hand in their English homework?

- ① In English class.
- ② In math class.
- ③ By email.
- 4 Leave it on the teacher's desk in class before 8 o'clock.

- 問2 英文の後に2つ質問があります。その質問の答として最も適切なものをそれぞれ1つずつ 選び、番号をマークしなさい。英文と質問は2度ずつ読まれます。
- (a) At the weekend, I went hiking with my friends. We decided to walk in the mountains. The hike took several hours, and we had to carry heavy backpacks with food and water. It made me tired, but I felt so happy when we reached the top. The view from the top made it the best hike ever, so I recommend it to everyone.

Question 1: Why does he recommend the hiking trip?

- ① Because of the view from the top.
- 2 Because of the heavy backpacks.
- 3 Because of the difficult area.
- 4 Because of the long time it took.

Question 2: How long was the hike?

- ① A few hours.
- ② 10 hours.
- ③ They walked to the top.
- 4 2 days.
- (b) So, here's the plan, everyone. Because we visited the art museum in Osaka last month, we're going to visit the Natural History Museum in Kyoto next Friday. It's a fantastic place filled with many kinds of interesting displays and history. I promise you'll learn a lot while having a great time.

Question 1: Where will the class go?

- (1) Next Friday.
- ② An art museum.
- ③ Downtown Osaka.
- 4 The Natural History Museum.

Question 2: What does the teacher say they will do there?

- ① They will make displays.
- ② They will learn a lot.
- 3 They will go there next Friday.
- 4 They will have a great time making history.

以下、国際コースのみ

(c) Florence Nightingale was born in Italy in 1820. She is a famous nurse known for her incredible kindness and compassion. She earned the nickname "The Lady with the Lamp" during a war because she took care of injured soldiers late into the night, carrying a light to light her way. Florence Nightingale believed in the importance of staying clean and caring for people. She made changes to what nurses did. She even started the first nursing school in London. She taught other nurses how to care for people. Her work has encouraged many people to become nurses and has improved hospitals for all of us. Today, we celebrate her on International Nurses Day, which falls on her birthday, May 12th, to honor her remarkable contribution to the world of nursing.

Question 1: Why was Florence Nightingale called "The Lady with the Lamp"?

- ① Because she was an inventor of the first electric lamp.
- ② Because she loved collecting lamps as a hobby.
- ③ Because she would help soldiers late at night, carrying a light.
- 4 Because she was known for her beautiful lamp designs.

Question 2: Why is May 12th an important day?

- ① It's the day she died.
- ② It's the day she was born.
- ③ It's the day she started her nursing school.
- ④ It's the day she received her first nursing award.

2024年度 B日程 英語 国際コース (マークシート方式解答欄)

			_			/X	•				-	_	•	_	, нн
受験	番号]	胆	題番	무			— 角	—— 军		<u> </u>		Į		
		1	IPJ	一		1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	0
					(a)	1)	2	(3)		(5)	6	7	8	9	0
					(b)	1	2		4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				問1	(c)	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
					(d)	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
		マーク例			(e)	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
			1	(a)	Question 1		2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
		良い例		(a)	Question 2		2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				問2(b)	Question 1	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
		悪	3点 ×11	[月2](10)	Question 2	1		3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
		例		(2)	Question 1	1	2		4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				(C)	Question 2	1		3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				問	1		2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
		V		問	2	1	2		4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
			2	問	3	1	2		4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	rr.	ï	3点 ×5	問	4	1	2	3		(5)	6	7	8	9	0
中出学身	氏名		^3	問	5	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				問1	3番目	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				3点	5番目	1	2	3	4		6	7	8	9	0
				問2	3番目		2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				3点	5番目	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
			3		(a)		2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				問3	(b)	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
				尚 3	(c)	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
中				×4	(d)	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
学校															

問題番号					角	军	2	\$	相	剿		
问	起 笛	5	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	0
		(1)	1	2	3		(5)	6	7	8	9	0
		(2)	•	2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問1	(3)	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	4点	(4)	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
4	×5	(5)	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	(7)	8	9	0
	3点	1つめ	•	2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	×3 問 2	2つめ	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	順不同	3つめ	1	2	(3)	4	(5)	6	•	8	9	0
	88.4	3番目	1	2	3	4	(5)	•	7	8	9	0
	問1	5番目	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	BB 3	3番目	•	2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問2	5番目	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	BB 3	3番目	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問3	5番目	1	2	3	4	(5)	•	7	8	9	0
5	BB 4	3番目	1	2	3	4	•	6	7	8	9	0
4点	問4	5番目	1	2	3	4	(5)	•	7	8	9	0
×6	88 5	3番目	1	2	3	4	•	6	7	8	9	0
	問 5	5番目	1	2	3	4	(5)	•	7	8	9	0
	88.6	3番目	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問6	5番目	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0

月日	50 来 只			角	军	2	\$	桐	剿		
旧	題番号	1	2	3	4	5	6	7	8	9	0
	問1	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問 2	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	(7)	8	9	0
	問3	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問4	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問 5	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
6	問6	•	2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問7	•	2	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
3点	問8	1	2	3	•	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
×10	問9	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問10	1	2	•	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
	問1	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
7	問 2	1	•	3	4	(5)	6	7	8	9	0
4点 ×3	問3	(1)	(2)	(3)	•	(5)	(6)	(7)	(8)	(9)	(0)

受験 番号

2024年度 B日程 英語 国際コース(記述式解答欄)

問題番号	解 答 欄
8	
35点	